The New Orleans Sewerage and Water Board (SWB) is seeking public comment on its proposed Hazard Mitigation Plan (HMP) for 2010. This plan will be in effect from the second half of 2010 thru the first half of 2015. The plan will be updated through this time period on an as-needed basis as storm damages or other new hazards become apparent. In the latter half of 2014, the SWB will reconvene its Hazard Mitigation Planning Team (HMPT) to review and seek public comment once again.

The SWB has held two public meetings so far and would like to hear public comments on the final draft plan, before approving it. We feel it is important that we have input from the public sector.

Please take time and fill out the form below. You may email your response to:

Paul Seldes pseldes@lambertengineers.net. Or mail responses to:

Paul G. Seldes, FPEM
Hazard Mitigation Consultant
LAMBERT ENGINEERS, LLC
650 Poydras Street
Suite 2025
New Orleans, Louisiana 70130

1. 2.	Your name: Contact information (i.e. phone number, email or mailing address):
3.	If your comments are in regard to a specific sentence or paragraph please list the location using page and part number:
	Comments: